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July 5, 2011
Dear Community Business,

The El Dorado Boys Basketball Booster Club is excited to announce our first annual Golf Tournament to be
held on QOctober 3, 2011. As you are aware, today’s tough economic conditions and California’s budget
cuts make it difficult for El Dorado High School and their families to meet the needs of extracurricular
programs such as the Boys Basketball program. Gone are the days when school athletic programs were
funded by school districts. El Dorado Boys Basketball Boosters must now seek alternate sources of funding
in order to continue this valuable program.

I am writing to invite your business to donate merchandise, gift certificates, or make a monetary
donation. You might consider a donation for a golf item that we can have personalized with the name of
your business. I have attached a list with a few examples. If your business is interested in donating to this
event, we would greatly appreciate it.

All donations are tax deductible. Checks should be made payable to EDHS Boys Basketball Boosters. Our
tax identification number is 90-0652395. All donations will be recognized in the program for this event.

The proceeds from this event will be used for the sole purpose of supporting El Dorado Boys Basketball in
meeting various expenses related to the program such as transportation costs, uniform and equipment costs,
coaches’ stipends, tournament fees, and much more.

As participants of the EDHS Boys Basketball program, the boys are required to maintain good grades and
good citizenship in all of their classes. We are proud of our coaches who teach our players teamwork skills,
leadership skills, and decision making skills that help them both on and off the court.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at: (714) 777-6653. Please send all donations to
Shanley Buck, El Dorado Boys Basketball Booster Club, 5122 Grandview Ave. , Yorba Linda, Ca. 92886.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration

Sincerely,

Shanley Buck Yorba Linda Country Club
President 19400 East Mountain View Ave
EDHS Boys Basketball Booster Club Yorba Linda, CA

“It is not our abilities that truly show what we are. It is our choices!”

FOHS Boys Basketball Boosters

El' Doradc High School - 1651 North Valencia Avenue — Placentia, CA 92870




